
The June 2022 monthly meeting of the Central New York Region of the Sports Car Club of
America was called to order at 7:10 PM, Wednesday, June 8th, 2022, at the American Legion in
Liverpool, NY by Regional Executive Chris Whaley. Ten people were in attendance.

Regional Executive’s report

Regional Executive Chris Whaley reported that Chuck Dobbs the Area 10 rep is up for
re-election CNY members are encouraged to run for it if desired. He also reported that we were
still working on securing RallyCross sites, another thing he reported was Jay and Abby were
working on renewing the charter but were having issues.

Assistant Regional Executive’s Report

No report from Assistant R.E Mark Bizzozero

Road Rally Report

Rally chair Frank Beyer reported Skyland Motorsports Park was contacted about using their site.

Secretary Report

No report from Secretary Benjamin Smolen

Treasurer's Report

No report from Treasurer Jay Cartini

Solo Cross Report

Solo Chair Mark Mangicaro reported that necessary staff were not on time at events and it was
putting a burden on everyone and that it is a Necessity for people to be on time. He also
mentioned most people are unwilling to set up the course the day before and that people who
say they will be there must be there. Mark also mentioned that they were working on acquiring
new timing equipment. The events planned for the Adirondack International Speedway were
Canceled due to logistical constraints and 2 existing events were made into 2 day events after a
vote.

Old Business

Nothing to report

New Business

Nothing to report



At 8:38 PM a motion was made to adjourn the meeting. The motion was passed unanimously.


